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July 20, 2020

To: Vitakraft Sun Seed Customers

From: Brent Weinmann — President/CEO
Re: Thank you for partnership

I hope this message finds you in good health. These are uncertain times to be sure. As of last week, our county (Wood
County, Ohio) has been raised to a level 3 emergency regarding Covid 19 outbreak. At this point, thankfully, we have
not experienced any positive tests among our team. We are taking every recommended precaution to help reduce the
risk.

Unfortunately, some of these precautions are hindering our production processes and overall production output. We
apologize for any ongoing service issues you may be experiencing but we are taking a “safety first” attitude in dealing
with this resurgence of the pandemic.

We greatly appreciate your business and understanding of the situation. | just wanted to reach out and say Thank You!
It is clear that your organization understands that the health and safety of our team and yours is critical and we must
work together to assure a positive outcome for our businesses and for the country.

We hope to be back on track soon, however based on current conditions, | believe that we may continue to struggle at
least through the month of September. We are hoping for positive news from the state health department but
preparing for the worst.

Thank you again for your understanding and partnership.

Sincerely,

jy/—

Brent Weinmann
President/CEO



